
                        

*** STARS OF THE WEEK *** 

NURSERY 
NGC  Hassan 

NRL  Maisie 

  NYB  Ibrahim 

 

 

 

YEAR  ONE 
1JB  Burhan & Melody-Rose 

1CL  Safa & Manha  

  1SM  Janat & Hayyan 

 

 

 

YEAR THREE 
           3CT  Safa & Talha 

3AG  Isher & Albadawi 

 3SK  Fiza & Leanna 

 

 

 

YEAR FIVE 
5CC  Safa & Daniyah 

5AM  Zianna & Ashley 

5KM Zinedin & Ainoa 

 

 

 

RECEPTION 
  RRS    Zahra & Ayman  

         RYF    Amelia & Salma 

         RGT   Safa & Maya 

 

 

 

YEAR  TWO 
  2EM  Dagim & Sumaya 

2SB  Marlon & Arella 

        2HW  Fabiha & Enoch 

 

 

 

YEAR FOUR 
4CD  Lena & Jaber 

 4NK  Marwa & Essa 

         4JFH  Umar & Nisha 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE 

1CL - 92.1%                                        3CT - 94.3%                               5AM - 97.7%  

1JB - 94.8%                                        3AG - 98.6%                               5KM - 91.3% 

1SM - 95.2%                                       3SK - 95.5%                                 5CC - 96.6% 

2SB - 97.9%                              4CD - 97.3%                                  6FI - 98.2% 

2HW - 96.0%        4NK - 93.9%                             6SP - 93.3% 

2EM - 94.1%                                      4JFH - 97.8%                                6BG - 97.1%  

 

Remember you have to be in to win!!!! 

YEAR SIX 
6FI Shemon & Hajra 

6SP  Whole Class 

6BG  Whole Class 

 

 

 



 

'Custodians of the Planet' family sharing  
'Custodians of the Planet' will be the theme for the Family Sharing events this half term.  

Family Sharing will be on Monday 21st October at 2-3pm for Nursery and Reception and Friday 25th 
October for years 1,2,3 at 9-10am and for years 4,5,6 at 2-3pm. 

Next week, please can you send in clean and dry rubbish from home for us to reuse for the craft 
activities.  We will need: magazines, newspapers, leaflets, cardboard boxes, small plastic bottles,  

bottle tops, plastic containers, plastic plant pots. 
Thank you in advance for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you at Family Sharing. 

 
 

Visiting the office  

 
In our quest to keep all of our children 
safe whilst in school. Can we please ask 

that if you need to go to the school office 
at the end of the school day that you 

walk around and go via the Withington 
Road entrance and not walk through the 
school as we have afterschool clubs in 

progress at the end of the day.  
Thank you. 

HUMANTARIAN AID 
 

Azaan in 1CL completed a 
sponsored walk last weekend.  As 
part of a larger group of twenty 
children they raised just under 

£7,000 for the charity. 
 

An amazing achievement, well done 
Azaan!!! 

 
Thank you to all of our school 
community who contributed to 
Azaan’s collection last week. 

Friday 11th October 2019 

5AM 
 

To all of the children in 5AM 
for your assembly on 

Wednesday.  You started this 
year’s class assemblies with a 

fantastic assembly. 
Well done!!! 

MR FASH HILL’S WHEELIE 
LONG BIKE RIDE 

Unfortunately, due to the weather 
Mr Fash-Hill’s bike ride from 
Manchester to Blackpool was 

cancelled on Saturday evening.  
Hopefully this will be rearranged 

in the near future. 

We will keep you posted. 

 
 


